Sir Oliver Heald MP welcomes resurfacing work on the A507
North East Hertfordshire MP Sir Oliver Heald is pleased to learn that following his campaign for resurfacing the A507 a section of the A507 from the Buntingford By Pass to Buttermilk Grange has been completed.  Major re-patching of the section through Cottered is provisionally programmed between now and October this year, with the Surface Dressing following early spring next year.

Commenting, Sir Oliver said “I am delighted to hear that some work has been undertaken on the A507 and further re-patching will be is to take place.  I am continuing to press on the issue of better safety signage along this road.”
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